1998 mazda 626 radiator

For more information go to CSF is a leading aftermarket manufacturer that specializes in
radiators, oil coolers and condenser We've Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest version.
Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create Account. Every Purchase Supports. Texas Relief
Efforts. Select your vehicle. Refine by:. Radiator part. Returns Policy. Recommended Use.
Product Fit. Shop Mazda Radiator. Showing 1 - 15 of 15 results. Sort by:. Part Number: P
Guaranteed to Fit. Core Charge. Add to cart. Inlet Outlet Size : 1. Part Number: CSF Universal
Fit. Page 1 of 1 Showing 1 - 15 of 15 results. Featured Brands. Thickness Core Size
Manufacturer Reviews Questions, Answers. Core Size Manufacturer Manufactured from top
quality components, this is your best option and inexpensive replacement for your rebuild,
repair, and maintenance needs - an OE replacement product for your damaged or aged factory
part. Replacement - the most affordable brand name for replacement parts th Replacement
Radiator - 6 Cyl Engine. Jun 10, Very Good Service. This was by far the easiest purchase I have
ever made on the internet. Shipment was fast and the packaged arrived well wrapped and in
excellent condition. The part was an exact match and was easy to install. I will highly
recommend this company to my friends and co-workers. Purchased on Jul 09, Helpful
Automotive Resources. When the coolant temperature in your radiator and your engine is
outside the normal range, your PCM may trigger code P What are the Possible Causes of the P
Code? Defective or malfunctioning engine coolant temperature sensorLow engine coolant.
Once the engine cools, the thermal resistance in the ECT increases. As a result, the ECT sensor
circuit voltage. Fluid ColorWhat Type. Best Radiators for Your Vehicle Aftermarket replacement
radiators are as durable as their OE counterparts but they are more affordable, which means
you can get the same quality while saving money at the same time. Check out high-quality
replacement radiators at CarParts. How to Clean a Radiator There are two ways to clean the
radiator: internally and externally. The latter involves cleaning the radiator fins located on the
outside while the former has to do with flushing out old fluid and all the buildup that may have
accumulated inside of the radiator. How Hot Does a Radiator Get? But how hot does it actually
get? Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved. Terms of Use.
Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement. My 98 Mazda V6's
fan is not running, even the cooling fan don't run even if the engine is already hot. I tried
checking the fans by running a jumper wire from the fan directly to the battery and they are
good, tried connecting the jumper wire to the relays then to the battery, they are still running.
My thersmostat is brand new, my ECT sensor is good. I don't know what's wrong with it. What
seems to be the problem. I really appreciate your help, but the only thing that I know that tells
the fan to run are the ECT sensor engine coolant temperature sensor , thermostat, relays, and
even the radiator cap spring loaded. I don't see any "switch" screwed under my hood. Thanks
anyway. Muhammad answered 8 years ago. I tried checking the fans by running a jumper wire
from the fan directly to the battery and I own a Mazda LX V6. It has 2 radiator caps. I have had a
very hard time locating a replacement for the I have checked fuses and all work. The driver side
fan turns on but not the passenger side fan. I can tap it and it comes on but after the cool down
mode is over the fan stops again. Would you have It will try to crank but not restart until it cools
for like an or or so. Please any help would be greatly appreciated. I have Mazda and it is
overheating when the car is hot I put water into the radiator and it geysers out. When the car is
cool and been standing some time it will not fill up, it just keeps runni I have a different car.
Content submitted by Users is not endorsed by CarGurus, does not express the opinions of
CarGurus, and should not be considered reviewed, screened, or approved by CarGurus. Please
refer to CarGurus Terms of Use. Content will be removed if CarGurus becomes aware that it
violates our policies. Radiator Fan not running. Report Follow. Mark helpful. Your Answer:.
Upload Photo Photo optional. Related Questions. Start a new Mazda question. Sell Your Car
Yourself With a simple, secure transaction. Get Started. Search Mazda Questions. CarGurus
Experts. Know more, shop wisely Search. Related Models For Sale. Used Mazda Millenia 7
listings. Used Mazda RX-7 28 listings. Used Cars For Sale. The thermostat on your Mazda
controls the flow of coolant from the radiator to the engine. When the thermostat fails to open,
dramatic overheating occurs. In some rare instances, the thermostat may fail in the open
position. This causes an over-cooling of the engine, which is less harmful but will prevent your
heater from blowing hot air. In either case, the thermostat is broken and requires replacing. You
can locate, check and repair the thermostat in your Mazda at home. Apply the 's emergency
brake. Place a jack stand underneath the frame rail for added support. Slide head-first under the
front end of the car, directly under the radiator. Locate the lower radiator hose. The hose
attaches to the lower left corner of the radiator. It is usually black and roughly two inches in
diameter. Follow the lower radiator hose over to where it connects to the lower side of the
engine. The metal housing that the hose attaches to is the thermostat housing. The thermostat
sits directly beneath the housing. Access the thermostat by draining the coolant from the

radiator. Use a pair of pliers to remove the lower radiator hose clamp, and then pull the hose off
the housing. Remove the two bolts holding the housing in place with a socket wrench. Marion
Cobretti began working as a freelance writer in His work appears on Newsvine and other
websites. Cobretti completed a three-year course in automotive technology and is currently
seeking an Associate of Applied Science at Macomb Community College. Step 1 Apply the 's
emergency brake. Step 2 Slide head-first under the front end of the car, directly under the
radiator. Step 3 Follow the lower radiator hose over to where it connects to the lower side of the
engine. To access the thermostat on some models, remove the top radiator hose at its
connecting point on the engine not the lower one. Car jack Jack stand Coolant drain pan Pliers
Socket wrench set. Skip to main content Menu. Close X. Call To Order: Accessory Belt Idler
Pulley. Accessory Belt Tensioner. Accessory Belt Tensioner Assembly. Auxiliary Fan Assembly.
Auxiliary Fan Control Unit. Auxiliary Fan Motor. Bypass Hose. Cooling Hose. Cooling System
Adapter. Cooling System Tester Adapter. Engine Coolant System Pressure Tester. Engine
Coolant Water Inlet. Engine Cooling Fan. Expansion Tank. Radiator Cap. Radiator Cap Adapter.
Radiator Cap Tester Adapter. Radiator Hose. Thermostat Gasket. Thermostat Housing.
Thermostat Housing Cover. Thermostat Housing Gasket. Thermostat O-Ring. Water Crossover
Mounting Set. Water Housing Gasket. Water Outlet Gasket. Water Outlet O-Ring. Water Pipe
O-Ring. Water Pump. Water Pump Gasket. Water Pump Housing Gasket. Water Pump Pulley. Air
Intake. Body Electrical. Chemicals and Fluids. Climate Control. Drive Belts. Engine Electrical.
Engine Mechanical. Fuel Delivery. Fuel Injection. Tools and Hardware. DIY Solutions. Four
Seasons. Spectra Premium. Shop By Vehicle. Hayden Engine Cooling Fan. Click to Enlarge. Add
on fans used to supplement the primary engine cooling fan. Includes mounting hardware.
Controls not included. Features: Meets or exceeds OE design and performance 9 in. Features:
Meets or exceeds OE design and performance 12 in. Features: Motors built and tested to quality
specifications 12 in. Features: Motors built and tested to quality specifications 14 in. Measure
core and verify space. Reversible for push or pull operation. Product List Price:. Shipping
Options: Ground, Overnight, 2 Day. Four Seasons Engine Cooling Fan. Features: Meets or
exceeds OE design and performance 14 in. Features: Motors built and tested to quality
specifications 9 in. Four Seasons Auxiliary Fan Motor. Four Seasons Auxiliary Fan Assembly.
Shipping Options: Free Ground Shipping. Dorman Auxiliary Fan Assembly. Features:
Precision-engineered to match the fit and performance of the stock radiator fan assembly
Designed with the same materials and components as the original part Tested in laboratory
settings to ensure performance. Features: Motors built and tested to quality specifications 10 in.
Catalog: B. Vehicle Engine Mazda Catalog: H. Catalog: A. Vehicle Mazda Condition: New Color
Black O. Vehicle Engine Transmission Mazda Vehicle Transmission Mazda Catalog: Q. Catalog:
N. See the Back button â€” blue bar at the very top of the page â€” to explore more. Add your
complaint? Overflow tank for radiator has cracked and lost all water to my car at least 5 times
since , I have gone to alhambra Mazda for help also to Mazda corporate headquarters in irvine,
all refuse to acknowledge the problem. I was towed over miles this summer due to breakage, the
seam around dto tank cracks and leaks, causing heating problems, they stated that it was a
unknown problem and that it was the way I drive, this is not possible, the part is defective, it will
crack at any time or place, they keep trying to do pressure test and make me replace sensors,
there is no problem with sensors. Please help me, I am seventy and cannot afford a new car. I
am a good driver and keep my car serviced. Add Complaint. I am complaining about my Mazda
This car has been trouble ever since day one. I have had to replace the timing belt, the drive
axles twice, and put in 4 transmissions. I have had the car since and had to replace the
transmission every year. I could hardy make my car payments for having to spend extra money
to repair my car. Radiator was clogged and was causing the overdrive light to come on. Vehicle
would stall out while driving. There were no lights on dashboard. This was a leased vehicle.
Radiator - Repair or Replace Typical symptoms for a failed radiator include both an overheating
engine and a coolant leak. But some radiator failures can also result in burned or dark
transmission fluid. If
chevy mini starter wiring diagram
1976 bmw 2002 wiring diagram
bmw e46 325xi
the cooling system in your Mazda needs attention, contact a factory-trained Mazda technician.
Your cart will be set to In-Store Pickup By adding this item to your cart, the shipping option will
not be available for your order. The In-Store Pickup option will now be defaulted at checkout.
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MX-6; 6 Cylinder. MX-6; Denso. MX-6; Nihon. View All Diagrams. Your Price. Fulfillment Options.
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Water. Accepted Payments. Email this product. Email Address. Legal Policies Data Requests.
Find us on Facebook. While every reasonable effort is made to ensure the accuracy of this data,
we are not responsible for any errors or omissions contained on these pages. Please verify any
information in question with a sales representative.

